



AUGUST 31, 2024 

We are just days away from the opening of École Discovery Trails! Parents should have already 
booked transition meetings with their child's teacher and regular classes begin on Thursday, 
September 5th. When you arrive at the school, 1079 Parkhill, you will notice that there are two 
loops, the longer loop is the bus loop and the second loop is the drop off loop right in front of 
the school—see below for drop off loop and schematic/map of the school site. This loop will be 
a great way to drop your child off right at the front steps of the school. 




On days like transition meeting days happening on Tuesday afternoon (September 3rd p.m.) 
and Wednesday (September 4th) you can also use the drop off loop to turn around and park 
facing East on Parkhill Drive. This way you can walk safely with your child across the street 
without other vehicles attempting to turn around directly on the street. We will have staff 

View of Drop Off Loop and front entrance of École Discovery Trails



outside as you arrive to help direct you to where you need to go. Our phones lines are open 
and you can reach us at (204) 822-2292. We can't wait to show you around! See you soon.


 Schematic of site plan. 


